
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend,                     
 
Some years ago a friend of ours said that going to Israel made the Bible move from 
black and white to living color. After having traveled to Israel ourselves, that has 
become a reality. We are glad to announce that we are providing a custom tour to 
Israel – Walk Where Jesus Walked Holy Land Tour - designed especially for 
friends and alumni of Kansas Christian College.      
  

As you can imagine, we believe this is an INCREDIBLE trip that is planned for February 1-10, 2022 – round trip from 
Kansas City, Missouri!   
 
During this trip, we can promise you that you will move from reading the Bible to experiencing the Bible as you walk 
where Jesus walked and see what Jesus saw. You will be walking in the footsteps of Jesus! Also, we will share Bible 
teaching every day at locations like on a boat ride on the Sea of Galilee, the Mount of Beatitudes, Capernaum, Nazareth, 
the city of Jerusalem, Bethlehem, the Garden of Gethsemane, the Garden Tomb, the Jordan River, and many more.  
 
Not only will you see the Bible unfold before you in real life, but you will also be staying in first class hotels and eating 
buffet-style great food (morning and evening) during your 10-day trip. We invite you to make your deposit now and 
register for the Walk Where Jesus Walked Holy Land Tour. The all-inclusive price of this trip is one of the best prices 
available anywhere. This trip originates and ends at Kansas City International Airport. Friendship Tours is a Christian 
travel agency that has been providing tours to the Holy Land since 1981 and we are privileged to know the owner, Nasser 
Noorani, personally. He provides us with the very best for our trip to the Holy Land. You will not be disappointed.      
 
Enclosed you will find the travel brochure for the tour along with a reservation form(s). Each person registering for the 
trip needs to complete their own reservation form. Just $300 per person (deposit due by September 20, 2021) will hold 
your reservation with the final payment for the trip cost due on November 1, 2021!  
 
For further information about reservations for this trip and payment information please give careful attention to the 
reverse side of this letter. This is very important information! Please give it a careful reading.        
 
You may contact either of us using the information provided below. Upon your registration and deposit you will first 
receive a confirmation that we have received your deposit. That gets you on the tour list. Over the intervening months 
leading up to the trip, you will receive additional mailings with more detailed information about how to plan for the trip 
(packing, travel tips, clothing, weather, etc.) – by late summer. The important thing is to get your registration form and 
deposit in as early as possible – as we believe this trip will fill rather quickly! We want to make sure that everyone who 
desires to go with Kansas Christian College can go.      
 
If you have any further questions, please contact either of us via phone or email. We will be more than glad to help you 
and answer any questions you might have. And yes, it is okay to invite other friends and family as well. Just let us know 
and we can get them the information as well.  
 
We look forward to having you join us February 1-10, 2022, for our Walk Where Jesus Walked Holy Land Tour!  
 
 
 
Chad Pollard, KCC President      Terry W. Pollard, Alumnus and Pastor 
913-223-2000        641-569-3560 
president@kansaschristian.edu        twpollrd@yahoo.com  
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NOTE: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND PAYMENT INSTRUCTIONS 

1. All questions regarding this trip should be directed to Chad Pollard or Terry Pollard – either via email or 
with the cell phone numbers we have provided. Please do not call Friendship Tours as they will not 
answer questions. 

2. Each person who is going on the trip must complete a registration form. Do not combine names on one 
form.   

3. There are two ways that you can make payments: 
a. Cashier’s Check – Complete the attached reservation form(s) for each person and mail it, along 

with your deposit of $300 per person, with a cashier’s check to the address located on the 
registration form. The balance can be paid in the same way. Checks should be made payable to 
Friendship Tours – Trust Account. You may also pay by cash.  

b. Credit Card – Visa, MasterCard & Discover only. Passengers may pay the deposit online at no 
additional cost. You can go to https://www.friendshiptours.com/book-a-trip/ - to register for the 
trip. In the Tour Group/Leader Name box, you will use the group name Terry Pollard Tour.  

c. If you have chosen to register online, you can then make your deposit payment at   
https://www.friendshiptours.com/booking-payment/. At the top of the page you will need to enter 
Terry Pollard Tour in the Group Name box and then enter the date of the trip in the Departure 
Date box. These are required entries for payment.    

d. If you choose to pay your deposit online, please notify either Chad or Terry via email or by 
texting us – so that we can make note of who is on our updated tour group list.  

e. If you choose to pay the balance amount due for the trip by credit card, you will need to pay the 
credit card rate as noted on the tour brochure. Use the same link noted above when paying the 
balance.   

4. If you are single and desire a private room, there is an additional charge of $768 for the trip. However, if 
you desire to room with another single of the same gender, we typically always have someone that we 
can have room with you so you can avoid the single person supplement charge.  

5. Please pay careful attention to your final payment date, November 1, 2021. Friendship Tours does not 
mail invoices, reminders or any other mailings. Your cancelled check is proof of payment. Your credit 
card statement is proof of payment. Failure to meet the payment deadline will result in cancellation of 
your space and forfeiture of your deposits.  

6. Remember that passports must be valid for at least 6 months from date of return.   
7. Airlines will NOT entertain any specific seat assignment request. If you wish to travel Business Class 

there is an additional supplement of $2800 per person. An additional $600 deposit per person is required 
also if you wish to travel Business Class. 

8. If you wish to utilize the Allianz Insurance for trip insurance, you may do so. If you are using Allianz, 
please give attention to the reverse side of the reservation form, where you have an opportunity to 
answer yes or no to applying for the Allianz Insurance. You are welcome to use any trip insurance 
company plan you desire. We can recommend several to you, if you let us know. While it is 
recommended that you purchase trip insurance (it is relatively inexpensive), it is not required. An 
information brochure about the Allianz Insurance will be sent upon receipt of your deposit confirmation 
or you may do your own research by following the link provided below.  

9. With Allianz Insurance, and with most other travel insurances, passengers can purchase trip insurance 
up to the day of departure – so you need not purchase it at this time. If you purchase Allianz Insurance 
within 14 days of paying the $300 deposit, you receive an added coverage of “pre-existing conditions 
waiver.”  There are two ways to purchase the Allianz Insurance:  

a. Call (866) 884-3556 Allianz Insurance and give them this number: ACCAM # F030632 - along with 
the trip dates and cost of the trip. 

b. Purchase insurance online by visiting https://www.allianztravelinsurance.com/  ACCAM # F030632  
c. Allianz is not connected to Friendship Tours. It is the insurance they have worked with for over 25 

years.  
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